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OLG INFO 2022-06 March 17, 2022

COVID-19 Recovery Loss Mitigation Options Frequently Asked
Questions

On January 19,2022, HUD published Dear Lender Letter (DLL) 2022-01 COVID-19
Recovery Loss Mitigation Options, which was amended on March 11, 2022. HUD
has received many questions from Lenders about the implementation of this DLL
and has prepared a list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) as a resource for all
Lenders.

Click here to read the FAQs.




